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OHIO TELECOM, INC.’S NOTICE OF FILING OF EXHIBIT D (CUSTOMER NOTICE) TO ITS DETARIFFING APPLICATION

Ohio Telecom, Inc. hereby provides notice of the filing of Exhibit D (Customer Notice), attached hereto, to its Detariffing Application which was inadvertently omitted from the same.
						Respectfully submitted:


																			/s/ Richard R. Parsons				
						Richard R. Parsons (0082270)
						KRAVITZ, BROWN, & DORTCH, LLC
						65 East State Street, Suite 200
						Columbus, Ohio 43215
						Tel: (614) 464-2000
						Fax: (614) 464-2002
E-mail: rparsons@kravitzllc.com

						ATTORNEYS FOR BUDGET PREPAY, INC.

















EXHIBIT D

 (Customer Notices)













CUSTOMER NOTICE

September 15, 2011:

Dear Ohio Telecom Customer:

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (PUCO) has ordered additional “de-tariffing” of the services that Ohio Telecom provides you.  This means that beginning on September 16, 2011, service descriptions and the terms and conditions for services that Ohio Telecom provides will no longer be on file at the PUCO. 

This modification does not result in a change in the prices, terms, or conditions of those services to which you currently subscribe.  Ohio Telecom must still provide you notice at least fifteen days in advance of rate increases, changes in terms and conditions and discontinuance of existing services.   

Since the information about Ohio Telecom’s services will no longer be on file with the PUCO, any agreement between you and Ohio Telecom will control new services or changes in service.  For any new services or changes in service, it will be important that you carefully review and confirm the price, terms and conditions.  

If you have any questions about this matter, please call Ohio Telecom at the toll free number, 419-734-2369, or visit us at www.ohiotelecom.us.  You may also visit the consumer information page on the PUCO’s website at puco.ohio.gov for further information.

Sincerely,
Ohio Telecom, Inc.
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